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Subtropical Fruit Statistics 
 
The Editor 
 
Director Arthur Christie calls our attention to some interesting statistics on subtropical 
fruit production in the United States, as set forth in Chapter 9, Volume 3, of the General 
Report on Agriculture of the 1940 Federal Census. 
In scrutinizing this table, one wonders why the census enumerators failed to find any 
cherimoyas, feijoas, sapotes, passion fruits, or tuna cactus. Commercial shipments of 
tuna cactus fruits from California are reported to be at least ten carloads a year, and 
they are no doubt also produced in Arizona and Southern Texas. This writer was 
particularly interested to note that there are 16 sapodilla trees in California, ten of them 
in bearing. Where are they? The Society Committee on subtropical fruits (Dean F. 
Palmer, Civic Center, San Diego; chairman) would no doubt be glad to hear from any 
grower in California who has a bearing sapodilla tree. 
 

 


